From: Carol Mason

To: Watson, Laura (Resources Directorate, Solihull MBC)

Cc: O"Gara-Gavigan, Collette (Resources Directorate, Solihull MBC); Magar, Sandeep (Resources Directorate,
Solihull MBC); Stan Proudfoot; Debbie Smith

Subject: RE: Cheswick Green - walking bus condition discharge

Date: 04 July 2022 17:12:36

CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of the Council. Ensure you trust the sender before
clicking on any links or opening attachments.

The original sender of this email is s14cmason@cheswick-green.solihull.sch.uk

Please forward any suspicious emails to: phishing@solihull.gov.uk

Further to our meeting this afternoon.

| can confirm that it is the intention of the school to implement the Walking Bus Scheme subject
to receiving the support we will need to make the scheme successful from our parents.

We appreciate all the support offered to help us consult with parents and deliver the scheme.

I will consider any further support we may need especially regarding the position of Walking Bus
Co-ordinator.
Regards

Carol Mason
Headteacher
Cheswick Green Primary School

From: Watson, Laura (Resources Directorate, Solihull MBC) <laura.watson@solihull.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 June 2022 09:17

To: Carol Mason <sl4cmason@cheswick-green.solihull.sch.uk>

Cc: O'Gara-Gavigan, Collette (Resources Directorate, Solihull MBC)
<collette.ogaragavigan@solihull.gov.uk>; Magar, Sandeep (Resources Directorate, Solihull MBC)
<sandeep.magar@solihull.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Cheswick Green - walking bus condition discharge

Hi Carol,

The planning condition requires a walking bus scheme to be submitted prior to commencement
of the development and we have placed a caveat in the document to allow flexibility following
your consultation with parents. Its not possible at this stage to expect that all detail for the
scheme is known however the broad outline of how the condition will be delivered has been set
out. If there are minor amendments to this, to accommodate the staggered start and finish
times, for example, to make the bus a success and fit in with the other wider school practices
then we can address these with planning at that stage if necessary.

Hope this helps.

Kind regards
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